
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Year 3 
This week in year 3 we have worked hard to complete our non-
chronological reports about the Romans.  We have continued 
looking at Roman entertainment, such as the amphitheatres, and 
also looked at family life in the Roman times.  We have all created 
wonderful booklets with all the features of a non-chronological 
report.  
  
In numeracy we have been learning about fractions.  We have 
spent a lot of our lessons investigating in very hands on ways.  We 
found halves and quarters of different objects, sorted fractions by 
their different sizes and even made a Roman salad using olives, 
tomatoes and grapes!  We had to make the salads very carefully to 
make sure we had the right fraction of each ingredient.  We also 
investigated equivalent fractions.  Equivalent fractions are fractions 
which are the same size as another fraction.  We really enjoyed 
using tiles and a fraction wall to find as many as we could.  
  
We can’t wait to learn about the story of Romulus and Remus next 
week. 
 
  

 

 

  
  


